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Good morning  everyone and welcome to this week’s newsletter. As ever I hope this finds you and 

all of your family safe and well. 

I have said it many times over the last few weeks but I am incredibly proud of the staff team and 

the pupils alike. Whether with visitors/potential new families to school, or alone, EVERY TIME I visit 

classrooms at the moment I am delighted with what I am seeing. There is so much quality teaching 

and learning taking place across school which is fantastic to see. The engagement, attitude and 

behaviour of the children has been brilliant too. It genuinely is a lovely positive atmosphere in 

school and one I am very proud of. Well done Team Carlton!  

 

This week in school 

• Remembrance  reflections: This week On Monday in assembly I spoke to children about 

Remembrance day and the significance of the poppy. Later this afternoon in our celebration 

assembly we will be holding a minute silence as our way of showing respect. As usual I will 

be representing school on Sunday by laying a wreath at The Carlton war memorial service.  I 

hope to see some of you there.  

Lest we forget!   

 
Thank you so much to everyone who has 

supported the  Royal British Legion by 

purchasing poppy merchandise this 

week and making donations. I will share 

the total raised with you in due course. 

Thanks for your kind support of this. 

 

• Photos – All children who were in school on Thursday had their school photos taken. 
 

• Football tournament: It was great to have a Year5/6boys football tournament this week. 
Miss Jackson organised for us to patriate in a round robin tournament at Riccall Primary on 
Thursday afternoon. As well as Riccall and ourselves, Hemingbrough and Barlby 
participated.  

 
It was a tough afternoon for the Carlton team in terms of results but so much to be proud of 
in terms of collaboration, resilience and determination. Miss Jackson (and I) were so proud 
of the boys for their effort, sportsmanship and teamwork. Well done team!  
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Thanks to  Miss Jackson for organising and to and Mrs Pattison for helping me with 
transport!  

 

 
 
 
Next week: 
 

• Last week of clubs reminder: For the majority of clubs (other than Young Voices and the 
soon to be restarting God Squad with Rev Becky) next week is the final week for staff run 
clubs for this term. 

 

• On Friday 18th it is Children in Need day. We will be having a 
non-uniform day to help support this very worthy cause. We 
politely suggest a minimum donation of £1 but all donations 
welcome. 
 

Other information: 
 
Reception Pupils for  September 2023: Over recent weeks we have been showing around lots of 
families and children who will be, or who are considering,  joining our school in September next 
year. If you know of anyone who may be interested, please encourage them to get in touch to book 
a visit to school.  Email: carltonprimary@setschools.uk    Call: 01405 860736 
 
If you have a child in school and another due to start next year, and haven’t already done so, you 
are still welcome to visit school of course! 
 
When to apply?  If your child is born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019 then they are 
due to start school in September 2023. The primary school application round is now open and the 
deadline to apply is 15 January 2023. 
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Have a great weekend. Thanks as ever for your interest and support of our school.  

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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A message from Reverend Becky:  Just a reminder that as well as the Remembrance services on 

Sunday, this weekend we also have our autumn fair at Carlton Village Hall. It starts at 2pm and 

ends at 4pm. Entrance is £1.50 and includes refreshments. If you would like to pick up some 

homemade gifts, Christmas items or baking I'd advise arriving earlier than later!  

 

We also have fun games for the kids, and lots of tombola, and raffle prizes to win. Linbee Dogs are 

also coming to join us. Proceeds are shared between Carlton and Drax churches. 

Best wishes 

Rev Becky 

 

A message form Carlton Parish Council - Remembrance Sunday- Sunday 13th November 2022 

Lest we forget!  

For Members of the Parish, Churches, Local Schools and Village Groups 

You are invited to attend the Remembrance Sunday Service 

To be held at Carlton Golden Garden, High Street, Carlton, on Sunday 14th November 2022 

Meet at 10:45 for 11:00 start 

 

Diary Dates  Term1  September 2022-  
 
November 
Wednesday 16th  AM visits for new starters (Sept 23 intake) by appointment 
Friday 18th    Children in Need day  - non uniform day fundraiser for CinN 
 
December 
Thursday 1st December  Friends Christmas movie night 3.15pm-5.15pm  
Tuesday 6th December  Friends Christmas Fayre  3.15pm-5pm 
Tuesday 13th   Whole School Panto Trip to Doncaster Cast 
Wednesday 14th     Christmas Performance 2pm (to school) and 5.30pm   

(parents/families)  
Thursday 15th   Am KS1 Christmas Party (party clothes required) 



Pm KS2 Christmas Party pm (party clothes required) 
Friday 16th    Carol Service 10.30 am St Mary’s Church    

Christmas jumper day & Christmas lunch 
Break up for Christmas 

Christmas Holidays 
 
January 2023 
Tuesday 3th    Staff training and development day 
Wednesday 4th                  Children return to school 
 

 
 

 


